
From: "Esteban Pacha" <epacha.imospain@btinternet.com> 
To: "Victoria Coward" <Victoria.Coward@dft.gsi.gov.uk>, 
 <nifs-hns@jus.uio.no> 
Subject: Re: HNS Correspondence Group (IMO Legal Committee):Fwd:  Implementation 
of the HNS Convention 
Date: Fri, 13 Feb 2004 You have sent LEG 86/7 
 
I am expecting the document that you have prepared for next LEG 88, in which I 
would like to see the information about Spain that we have provided some weeks 
ago. 
 
Please, send me a copy of the document to be submitted to LEG 88 as soon as you 
could. 
 
Regards 
Esteban Pacha 
 
 
 


